
Suspension of Yosan Line Services 

 

 

 

Due to track replacement work in Ehime Prefecture, the Yosan Line 

services between Iyo-Hojo, Matsuyama, and Iyoshi stations will be 

suspended during the following period. 

 

[Period of suspension] 

10:40PM Saturday, September 28 to 6:00AM Sunday, September 29 

 


